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Safety Committee Goals for the 
2017-2018 School Year 

• Develop a prioritized Safety Committee calendar to review 
and implement the State and Federal required safety plans 

• Take inventory of classroom emergency red backpacks and 
emergency ark at each site, standardize what should be 
included and what should be periodically replaced.   

• Update and distribute Emergency Response Guides (Flip 
Charts to all BUSD Sites. 

• Provide our sites with support in crisis management 
training.   

Safety Committee 
Upcoming 18/19 

School Year Meeting 
Dates: 

  
September 4, 2018 1:30pm at  

BUSD Corporation Yard 
 

October 2, 2018 1:30pm at  
BUSD District Office 

 
November 6, 2018 1:30pm at 

Cherrywood Elementary 
 

December 4, 2018 1:30pm at 
Sierramont Middle School 

 
January 8, 2019 1:30pm at  

Ruskin Elementary  
 

February 5, 2019 1:30pm at 
Piedmont Middle School 

 
March 5, 2019 1:30pm at  

Morrill Middle School 
 

April 2, 2019 1:30pm at  
Morrill Middle School 

 
May 7, 2019 1:30pm at  
BUSD District Office  

 

Mayra Waller, Jill Tamashiro, Virginia Pender, Kris Kamandulis, 
Gokcen Ceran, Anthony Alberts, Dan Norris, Esmeralda Torres, 

Thomas Carroll (Co-Chair) and Miguel Cruz (Chair) 

BUSD Safety Committee 
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Safety Committee Updates: 
Security Camera Systems 

During the April meeting the BUSD Safety Committee received an update on the installation of Security 
Camera Systems at Middle School Sites.  The tandem of Tony Kanastab, Director of Bond Facilities 
and Modernization and Dave Johnston, Director of Technology Services provided this update.  At this 
time of this meeting, a total of eighteen (18) cameras had been authorized for installation across our 
three middle school campuses.  This particular phase of camera installations will focus on covering 
administration areas and staff parking lot areas.  The type of camera system being installed at each site 
will also incorporate current cameras on the property and allow for additional cameras to be added in 
the future, if desired.  Once installation of cameras are completed at the middle schools, staff will then 
assess installation of camera systems for Elementary School sites within our district. 

Water to Go Station Grant 
 Congratulations to Vinci Park Elementary for being 
the selected school site to receive a $5,000 Water to 
Go station grant funded by the Santa Clara Valley 
Water District.  This grant was voter approved 
through the Safe, Clean Water and Natural Flood 
Protection Program.  Vinci Park was selected from a 
competitive process by demonstrating an admirable 
commitment to student health and environmental 
consciousness.   Installation of these water fill stations 
will help encourage drinking of water and help reduce 
the amount of waste generated for the environment.   
As part of these fill station a digital display will show 
the units of plastic bottles saved from waste.  Please 
keep this in mind the next time you stop by to visit 
Vinci Park.  Our committee looks forward to seeing 
and supporting additional sites throughout our district 
with these types of grants.   

Emergency Flip Charts 
 
During the last several months the BUSD Safety Committee has worked towards updating emergency 
flip charts.  This emergency guide has been designed to provide a quick reference in case of an 
emergency.  All Staff should be familiar with this emergency response guide as well as the School Site 
Safety Plan for your site.  A final version of this response guide was approved at the April BUSD 
Safety Committee Meeting.  Printing of all guides will be completed over the summer period and 
distribution will be completed during the beginning of the 18/19 school year.  Upon distribution, this 
chart will be posted in every classroom and office throughout the Berryessa Union School District.   



 

 
3 

BUSD SAFETY COMMITTEE  SUMMER 2018 

 


